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The subcommittee held a virtual meeting on March 17, 2021.  
 
There was an open, informal discussion on the group only programs in the building and construction 
trades occupations proposed rule. Stakeholders were invited to share their opinions and concerns as 
well as answer questions from the subcommittee members. The subcommittee will review the 
information between the meetings and vote on how to proceed at the next meeting on July 1, 2021. 
 
The subcommittee also discussed rules surrounding objections and reviewed historical data on 
objections and outcomes. More information on objections covering the last six years was requested for 
review at the next meeting.   
 
The next meeting was set for July 1, 2021. 
 
This concludes my report unless there are questions. 
 
Respectfully submitted, April Sims, Chair WAC-RCW Subcommittee 
 


